



STATE OF
COLORADO

Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Release Inspection, SL-1, Stone Canyon Quarry

Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Thu, May 22, 2025 at 5:21 AM

To: Lyons Sandstone <lyonssandstone@gmail.com>

Cc: Bernard Buster <bernardbuster@gmail.com>, lyonsandstone@gmail.com

Good Morning,

Since the removal of the stone and other items will not be completed until after May 25th, the decision date for the release request, I need you to request an extension to the decision date for the release request. Please request a 30-day extension to the decision date no later than tomorrow. You may make the request in response to this email. The extension will allow time to remove the material and ensures that the release request will be approved once the materials have been removed.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Patrick

[Quoted text hidden]



STATE OF
COLORADO

Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Release Inspection, SL-1, Stone Canyon Quarry

Bernard Buster <bernardbuster@gmail.com>

Thu, May 22, 2025 at 8:30 AM

To: "Lennberg - DNR, Patrick" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Cc: Lyons Sandstone <lyonssandstone@gmail.com>, lyonsandstone@gmail.com

Hi Patrick,
Yes, please proceed with the 30 day ex.

Bernard
Lyons Sandstone

[Quoted text hidden]